
 

WEEK 5 

Grandparents Morning Tea 
 
Just a reminder to all Year 7 families to RSVP (at the link below) for the upcoming 
Grandparents Morning Tea. This will be held on the 29th August in the Mercy Centre and 
is open to all grandparents of current Year 7 TCC students.  
 
Parents please also remember to indicate if there are any dietary requirements that 
need to be considered. RSVPs will close on Friday 22nd August so please don’t miss out 
on this fantastic event.  
 
Please RSVP via this link https://forms.office.com/r/FYdqkYtKiV 
Any questions, please contact the College at tccr@tccr.com.au or phone 4999 1300. 
 
 

Sacramental Program 2025 
 
We are very proud to share that we have a number of TCC students who will be 
undertaking their “Rite of Acceptance” as part this year’s Sacramental Program.  
The students have been meeting over a number of weeks in preparation for either their 
welcoming into the Catholic family through the Sacrament of Baptism, or the 
continuation of their sacramental journey via their Reconciliation, Confirmation and 
First Holy Communion.  
 
The program will culminate on the 30th August at the Sacramental Mass at St Joseph’s 
Cathedral, which will also double as our final TCC Parish Mass for the school Term.  
We would love to see as many of our TCC community there to support our students and 
their families on their sacramental journeys.   
 
God Bless, 
 

Mr Pat Egan 
Deputy Principal: Mission 
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